American Legion Auxiliary Department of California District 28 Music Report

September 18, 2022

Good morning District 28

My Name is Angela Prak I am a member of Unit 69
I am not able to attend out of town District meetings at this time. I am the daughter of a Veteran and I have a passion for all things music. I've had the honor of performing the National Anthem at numerous community events. I studied vocal performance at a contemporary music school in Los Angeles where I received my AA degree in vocal performance. I continue my love for music as a vocal coach.

Last month I shared with you the department code for music; no new changes.

Today I have printed for your Unit folder; a copy of Department Chairperson September bulletin. In the bulletin Chairperson Yvonne encourages Units to find songs we can all sing together. Music chair also mentions an upcoming contest called "Compose a Patriotic Ditty" that sounds like fun. More information will be coming out soon.

Please sign in to our Department website at (calegionauxiliary.com) and research your music program.

Thank You, Angela Prak D28 Music chair